MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING FOR WOMEN HELD AT THE
 GAWLER BOWLING CLUB ON THURSDAY 24th MAY 2018 at 1.30 pm
MEMBERS PRESENT      21
WELCOME Vice President Val Clark read the notice convening the meeting, and welcomed all Members present.    Meeting opened at 1.30 pm

MINUTE SECRETARY     Resolved that Shirley Branson be appointed as Minute Secretary
APOLOGIES:      received  from  Gladys Cliff and Margie May
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS AGM:  J Goodrich moved, Nancy Mitchell  seconded that the  
       Minutes of last year’s meeting be accepted.



   CARRIED
SELECTION POLICY

     It was RESOLVED  that the following clauses be adopted as the women’s selection policy
   1)  Selectors’ terms to be a maximum of 2 years unless no other nominees are available.

   2)  In emergency situations (after 6 pm on the eve of the pennant game) the Chairperson of

         Selectors is able to move players up more than one level, with the player to move back to

         her previous side after the emergency is over.

   3)  Method of Selection shall be:    selectors from the previous year (with input where 

        necessary from the Chairperson of Selectors)  shall choose the sides for any trial game.

        Sides for the first pennant game of the season shall be decided by the two selectors of 

        each side, who shall be elected 9 days before the first pennant game

ELECTION OF CHAIRPERSON OF SELECTORS  Moved Kay Moncrieff  Seconded Dorothy Hamp that  Jackie Goodrich  be appointed for 2018/19 season             CARRIED

ELECTION OF WOMEN’S TOURNAMENT  / CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP DIRECTOR DI      
 Dawn Warland  nominated and seconded by Sandie Raggio   that Kay Skuse be appointed.










CARRIED
UNIFORM MANAGER:  Margaret Marshman  nominated, Jackie Goodrich  seconded that  
  Sandie Raggio be appointed, with help from Rhonda Koziol

CARRIED








FLORAL ARRANGER:   Hilde Alvaro nominated, and Margaret Marshman   seconded that Nancy Mitchell be appointed.   





CARRIED
                             
GENERAL BUSINESS

THURSDAY NIBBLIES:   When format of Thursday Pennants is know it was  decided to leave decision re nibblies for a later date
SUMMER OPEN  MONTHLY TRIPLES:    With the hope that this competition will continue,  catering arrangements to be decided closer to start of season

GALA DAYS  -  One Gala day of Ladies 4rs to be held.

              RESOLVED
CLUB TOURNAMENTS  -   
     100 up singles,  Championship Singles/Plate,   Championship Pairs and Triples (in some format determined by Committee  to be held.    



  RESOLVED
 Dates/format/2games per day to be left to tournament Committee to decide   RESOLVED
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· 2   -
TUESDAY FORMAT:  
      Selection of teams to commence at 8.30 am, with Vice President Val’s talk to members to commence no later than 9.30 am, followed by  practice in pennant teams, if possible or fill in with other teams if incomplete (practice on non-Tournament days)                  RESOLVED 

2018/19 PENNANT SEASON   - Program from Metropolitan Pennant Board not available  yet 

ROSTERS  (if needed) for pennant days and Cleaning Roster to be done by Shirley Branson

AFTERNOON TEA -  It is hoped that Kate Hiney will be able to continue to do Saturdays, but another person would be needed to help.  Suggested that Wednesdays’ pennants  continue as Subways, but Men’s meeting tonight to be asked if men are willing to continue to prepare at 11 am  as  last season, with women to come in later to serve/clean up.

 inHio                                                   
TRADING TABLE -  Glad Cliff appointed, with help from  Judith Clinch to look after Trading Table.
PENNANT DAY RAFFLES -    RESOLVED that we continue to have Thursday raffles for
     home games. Glad Cliff  may need help to run Wednesday and Saturday  pennant raffles

TRIAL GAMES  against men/other Clubs to be organised by Chairperson of Selectors

FUNDRAISING IDEAS – Various suggestions put forward:

 CHRISTMAS RAFFLE/PEOPLES CHOICE CREDIT UNION RAFFLE – 
  Resolved that the Club return to Peoples’ Choice Credit Union Raffle

 QUIZ NIGHT -  Moved Nancy Mitchell, seconded Sandie Raggio that Kate Buckley contact Keith Evans to see if he would run a Quiz Night – suggesting possibly October.  CARRIED
 SATURDAY ENTERTAINMENT NIGHT – last year’s “Elvis Night” considered a great success, and suggestion that we try and organise another “catered for” night.
MEMBERS’  SUBS -  AGM passed the following:  Full Members $230, Associate $100, Restricted $100,   Junior/Student  $40,  Non-playing Social  $35.   Subs to be paid by 15th Sept.
WINTER COSMO TRIPLES:    This is now a Sausage Sizzle after first game, and volunteers asked to cook sausages/onions or help serve.   Men to be asked at their meeting tonight for helpers.

ANOTHER FRYPAN – suggested we should procure another one if we continue with cooking sausages/onions in the kitchen for summer open triples – Judy Boucher has offered a frypan.

CAR BOOT SALE – Nancy Mitchell asked if we intend holding another car boot sale – decided by Board.

100 CLUB  -  resolved we recommend to Fund Raising to continue .

BUNNINGS BBQ -  next bbq on 24th June – volunteers needed for this and future bbq’s as these  bring in good money into the Club.

NEW SHIRTS – Kay Moncrieff  asked about the possibility of getting new shirts. Vice President  Val asked Kay to investigate some ideas.   

MEETING CLOSED   -     2.25 pm      

